
Dear Nathan,
 
Transgrid Reference Number: 2023-678
 
Location:                                     1 Hurley Street, Campbelltown NSW
 
Proposal:                                     SSD-52066209 - Macarthur Health Precinct Stage 2 - Notice of
Exhibition – TransGrid
 
 
Thank you for notifying Transgrid of this proposal.
 
We have identified an underground cable asset between ‘Kellicar and Camden Road’s’, however
do not have any comments to raise for this specific notification received.
 
For preliminary advice on Transgrid’s full range of guidelines and procedures, please refer to the
following hyperlink’s:  Easement Guidelines - Protecting Your Safety | Transgrid and  working-
near-underground-cables
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team –
Easements&Development@Transgrid.com.au
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Skye Shanahan
Senior Easements and Development Assessment Advisor | Community and Policy
______________________________________________________________
 

   
 

 
We acknowledge the Aboriginal and Torres Islander people as the Traditional Custodians of
the land which we provide our services. We pay our respects to their Elders, past and present.
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